
IMPORTANT 

Our goal at Charlton is 

to have all students pay 

for all school events, 

Pizza and other school 

items online. Please visit 

http://charlton.ps.yrdsb.ca/ to 

register today!!! 

 

IMPORTANT  

MESSAGE TO  

PARENTS 

Parents, please ensure that 
we have the most up to date 
phone numbers on file so 
that we can reach you in case 
of emergency or at least 
leave a message. Many 
voicemail boxes have not 
been initialized and accessi-
bility to our parents is very 
important to us. 
 

Also, if your child will be 
absent from school, please 
call the school to let us  
know as this will assist us 
with our safe arrival pro-
gram. 
WELCOME BACK MS. 

WILKS!!!!! 

 

CHARLTON P.S.NEWS 
Message from the Principal’s Desk 
Happy New Year to all of our families!  We hope that you had a won-
derful holiday filled with the love of family and friends.  Our Food 
Drive was an enormous success and we are very proud of our students who organized 
this initiative under the direction of Mrs. Antoniou and Mr. Kim.  Thank you as well to 
our parents and students who donated generously. Charlton’s  acts of kindness and 
compassion did not end there.  Mr. Vaz's, Mrs. Hill's and Ms. Fisher's classes took time 
from their busy school day to bring cheer to seniors in their community. After class 
discussions, the students learned about our senior population  that live in nursing and 
retirement homes in our community. They talked about how it would feel to be away 
from family during the holiday season and what they could do to show respect and 
compassion to them. The students chose Season ‘s Greetings cards and filled them 
with their best wishes and artwork. Cards were delivered by Mrs. Speed and Mrs. Bun-
dy while Mr. Vaz's class delivered them in person along with friendship and song. As 
we enter the New Year, we look forward to continued messages of peace and acts of 
goodwill.  

As we approach the end of Term one, we remain committed to our learning goals for 

the year. We remind all parents of the importance of being involved in your child’s 

school life and to support them in setting goals that are achievable and attainable. We 

look forward to working together on these goals in partnership over the next few 

months. Both teachers and the administration look forward to your continued support. 

Tina Diavolitsis 

January , 2017 

Superintendent:  Tod Dungey   Office Assistants: Marg Speed & Cheryl Ebidia     Trustee: Susan Geller 

 
Safety, Respect and Learning  

Parent Volunteers Needed to Support Charlton’s Healthy Snack Program 

We are still in need of parent volunteers to wash and cut the Healthy Snacks on Mondays and Tuesdays for 10 

minutes anytime from 8:10-9:00 am 

Kindergarten Registration to Commence January 20, 2017 

Kindergarten registration will commence on January 20, 2017 for the 2017-18 school year. Reg-

istration forms are available on YRDSB’s website: www.yrdsb.ca. Children who turn four or five 

years old during 2017, live within the school boundary and whose parents are public school tax 

supporters will be eligible to register for kindergarten. A kindergarten information session for 

parents is being planned for this spring. For more information please visit the YRDSB website 

or contact your local school.  

           Follow us on Charlton’s Twitter Account!!  @charltonps                          

http://charlton.ps.yrdsb.ca/
http://www.yrdsb.ca


Grade 8 Parent Infor-

mation Night 

at  

Vaughan S.S. 

Vaughan’s Grade 8 Parents’ Night 

will be taking place on January 

18th, from 6:30 to 8:30 pm.  Par-

ents are invited to attend to learn 

Dressing for winter 

Now that the colder temperatures have arrived please make sure your children come to school dressed for the 

weather.  We monitor weather conditions daily and will keep students inside during severe weather.  The rest of 

the time the students will play outside during morning  and lunch recesses.  It is helpful if you label these items so 

they can be returned if lost. 

French Immersion registration will take place from January 20 - February 
10, 2017  
Information sessions for the French Immersion (FI) program will take place at 
French Immersion schools on January 19, 2017 at 7 p.m. FI registration will 
begin January 20, 2017. In order to streamline the registration process, parents 
or guardians of Senior Kindergarten students entering Grade 1 in 2017, and 
wishing to enroll in the FI Program, can visit or call their home school office 
(where your child currently attends) and request an Office Index Card - short 
version. The Office Index Card must be signed by the principal of the home 
school. Parents or guardians then take this form, along with one piece of iden-
tification showing their address to your designated French Immersion school 
to register between January 20 and February 10, 2017. This eliminates the 
need to provide duplicate enrolment information or to pre-register.   
  
Families registering students who do not currently attend a YRDSB school will 
need to complete full registration paperwork at their designated FI school. 
Information required for registration includes: 

 Proof of child’s age (Birth Certificate/Passport) 

 Any legal documents related to custody arrangements if applicable 

 Proof of Residency of the student - two documents, one from each of the 
categories below showing the home address; 

 Category A - notice of tax assessment, current rental/lease agreement, 
agreement to purchase including proof of purchase provided      before the 
pupil attends the school, or property tax bill, and 

 Category B - utility bill, bank statement or other official document. 

Ms. Wilks is looking for parent volunteers for the library. Duties would 
include completing data entry sheets, creating new spine labels, organ-
izing shelves, creating a monthly theme book shelf etc. If you have an 
hour, or two to devote to the Charlton Library, please email Ms. Wilks at 

 
 IMPORTANT IMMUNIZATION INFORMATION 

If parents/guardians or students receive a letter from York Region Public Health re-
questing immunization information, here’s what to do: Update York Region Public 
Health on your child’s immunization status in one of the following ways: Online 
at https://eimmunization.york.ca, Fax documents to 905-895-6066 or 1-866-258-2026 
or mail immunization information to Immunization Services, Box 147, Newmarket, 
ON L3Y 6Z1 

Call York Region Public Health at 1-877-464-9675 ext. 73456 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/fi/Pages/Program-Locations.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/pages/school-locator.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Documents/FOR-schooladmission-163-01.pdf
https://eimmunization.york.ca/


Students led a school wide campaign by gather-

ing, donating , packing up, delivering and distrib-

uting food items for our annual food drive. We 

thank the thoughtfulness and generous contribu-

tions of our families. Mr. Kim’s Grade 7 and 8 stu-

dents spent the day demonstrating active citizen-

ship and goodwill. Once again, Charlton’s spirit 

and commitment to community service is reflec-

tive of the strong character attributes that make 

Charlton students kind and caring citizens. Thank 

you to Mr. Kim and Mrs. Antoniou for their sup-






